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February II, 2009 

Mr. Oscar A. Alvarez 
Manager of Regulatory Standards and Compliance DATElD..1la
Los Angeles Department of Water and Power 

RECDm;,-l 1'" .t .Box 51111 
Los Angeles, CA 90051-5700 

RE: LADWP's Request for Extension to Submit 2009 IEPR Electricity Data 

Dear Mr. Alvarez, 

This letter responds to your February 10,2009, written request to extend the filing deadline for 
certain IEPR electricity data. Your request includes all required data on historical and forecast 
data on electricity demand, retail prices, and resource plans. According to forms and 
instructions adopted by the Energy Commission on December 17, 2008, this information is to be 
submitted by February 13, 2009, for our assessment work as. part of the 2009 Integrated Energy 
Policy Report. The Los Angeles Department of Water and Power (LADWP) is requesting an 
extension of this filing deadline to March 2, 2009. 

Based on the information provided in your letter and declaration, I find that good cause exists 
for an extension and that the required data and narrative information is likely to be submitted 
by the extended due date of March 2,2009. 

We look forward to LADWP's fully integrated responses to our data requests, including all 
required reviews and approvals. Integrating energy efficiency projections and renewable 
energy procurement goals with the demand forecast, revenue requirement forecast, and supply 
resource plans are essential. Data describing how LADWP's resource portfolio may change 
through 2018 to reduce greenhouse gas emissions will be of statewide importance in addressing 
climate change. 

Sincerely, 

LISSA JONES 
Executive Director 

cc: Sylvia Bender' 


